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Happy Fall BSA Families! We
want to thank you for your
continued support throughout
the first quarter of the year. The
last few weeks have been a very
busy time for our BSA Bears with
the conclusion of fall ITEP
meetings, Halloween festivities,
and Trunk or Treat. In addition,
our staff and students are
already preparing for our Giving
Tuesday: Fall in Love with BSA
event on November 28 and the
Winter Showcase on December
13th. We want to wish you a safe
and healthy Thanks & Giving
Season. We look forward to
seeing you all at our upcoming
events. 

Diana Sierra, M.Ed

A MESSAGE
FROM THE
DIRECTOR
OF SCHOOL

BSA SPIRIT WEEK:
11/13 - 11/17

IMPORTANT DATES
11/1 - Professional Developmental 
          (No School for Students)
11/17 - Pizza Friendsgiving
11/20 - 11/24 - Thanksgiving Break
11/30 - 1st Report Card /
              Progress Report

Monday - Crazy Sock Day
Tuesday - Hat Day
Wednesday - Sports Day
Thursday - Disney/Marvel Day
Friday - Pajamas Day
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What a blast it was at our first
annual Trunk-or-Treat! We are so
blessed to be surrounded by an
amazing group of staff, parents,
students and families. Thank you
to everyone who attended and
volunteered. A special thank you
to  Beatrice Weinstock and her
fabulous crew for helping us to
make this a sensory-friendly and
interactive experience for all
ages.

We look forward to seeing you all
and more next year!

10/30 - TRUNK-OR-TREAT

UPCOMING EVENTS
11/28 - Fall in Love with BSA
12/9 - Walk the Walk
1/26 - Chance Drawing

SPONSOR
SPOTLIGHT

We want to give a big "Thank
you" to the Go Long for Luke
Foundation for their generous
donation of all the items on the
BSA Amazon Wishlist!!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
11/5 - Mr. Deji
11/7 - Ms. Alyssa
11/13- Ms. Melody
11/19 - Sean McPherrin
11/23 - Joshua Putnam
11/26 - Colton Wilby
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